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The Ohio State Board of Pharmacy announced today that the Ohio Automated Rx Reporting System (OARRS) has 
released a new enhanced investigative tool for law enforcement and investigative agencies to assist in the fight on 
Ohio’s prescription drug abuse problem. 
  
Our Law Enforcement partners will now have the ability to request and receive OARRS. data in either the traditional 
PDF format or the NEW Excel format.  You will see this option on the webpage next time you make a request from 
OARRS.  This is an exciting new tool that will be a tremendous asset to law enforcement and other investigative 
agencies in reviewing and analyzing the data received from OARRS in a more efficient and effective manner.  The 
Ohio Board of Pharmacy is committed to working with our Law Enforcement partners to combat the prescription 
drug problems. 
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